
 For the month of 
October, the children in 

TB3 will be exploring 

many new and exciting 
ideas that revolve around 

the theme of Fall. They 

will recognize that changes 
are happening all around 

them, and we are excited to 
be experiencing changes in 

our classroom itself!  

 Along with dis-
covering changes in 

weather and in the environ-

ment outside, TB3 is also 
experiencing some 

changes. We are happy to 
announce that some addi-

tions have been added to 

TB3 including a new stu-
dent! TB3 welcomes Arvin 

from E1! 

 We are also 
happy to announce that 

new children in TB3 will 
have the opportunity to 

express themselves in new 
ways. Different from other 

classrooms at BTN,  chil-

dren in TB3 can benefit 
from a computer in the 

learning environment. Each 

child will be given the 
choice to explore computer 

programs individually for 
up to twenty minutes a day. 

Programs include typing, 

drawing, and watching 

educational videos. 

 Along with the 

classroom computer, a 
name chart has been cre-

ated to help new children 
recognize their name and 

match it to a personal pic-

ture of themselves. This 
will build the children's self 

identity of themselves as 

well as help build the foun-
dation to learn letter-sound 

matches, and reading skills. 

 The children have 

recognized the month of 
October and are already 

talking about Halloween. 

In order to fuel the chil-
dren's interest in a positive 

direction, we will be hav-

ing special dress up days 
every Monday until the big 

event! Reminder letters 
will be sent home regard-

ing the date and theme. 

Tuesday, October 11, 2011 
will be “My Favorite Color 

Day” since there is no 

school on Monday, Octo-

ber 10, 2011.   

Fall Brings Change 

Dress for cooler weather and update your 
child's  bin when needed.   
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